
 

 

 

The main story 

 

Over 40 people volunteered their time to pick up over 1,800 lbs of trash from Conaskonk Point (Pebble Beach) in the Borough of 
Union Beach, NJ. Most of the trash was glass bottles, styrofoam, and lots and lots of plastic from bottles to bottle caps to plastic 
bags. Unique finds were old tents, lawn chairs, and road barriers.  
 
Unfortunately, more trash and plastic debris still exist at this site. We will back next year!! 

Thanks to Union Beach Police Department for their valuable assistance to supply garbage bags and to help remove trash from 
the beach. Also thanks to Union Beach Councilman Lou Andreuzzi for helping to manage the clean-up and being part of the day 
by removing trash. Special appreciation to Will Johnson from Monmouth County Clean Communities for supplying trash bags, 
litter tools, and removing all the trash and debris at the end of the day.  

 

Bayshore Watershed Meeting 

Join us this Thursday, April 11th for a Bayshore Watershed meeting to learn more about the watershed and ways to improve water quality. Meeting begins at 8:00pm 

inside Keyport Borough Hall, first floor. 

 

 

Special gratitude to 
Rita Hjelm, NadaSerghis and 
the members of Plastic Wave for 
all their help in setting up and 
managing the clean-up on 
Sunday, April 7th. They did a 
wonderful job helping to educate 
people of all ages 
about solid waste management 
and improving water quality for 
all species to enjoy. THANKS!!! 

 

 
 

 

https://savecoastalwildlife.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b0ce54ec5f67181c50d620264&id=c385652471&e=17ede24084

